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Happy Holidays!
We have come to the end of another fantastic year at Coopers Lane and I would like to take
this opportunity to thank you all for your support throughout the year. Looking back on the

year, we have many things to be grateful for, even though for a large part Covid still impacted
on us quite significantly! However, isn't it wonderful that we managed to bring the community
back together again for amazing events such as class assemblies, Christmas shows, bingo and
quiz nights, the monumental summer fair, sports days and the epic Broadstairs trip just last

week.  It's been a proper Coopers Lane Year! 
Look out for the autumn term newsletters that will be emailed to you today. They will give you

lots of information about the new school year. We've also sent out all of the key dates for
2022/23 this week, so make sure you put these in your diary. You can also find this information

on our website:
https://www.cooperslane.lewisham.sch.uk/dates-for-the-diary-2022-23/

I hope you all have a really lovely summer holiday and I look forward to seeing you again in
September for the new school year.

 I can't wait to make more great memories with you all. 

good luck year 6

This week the newsletter
is dedicated to Year 6,
who finish their time at
Coopers Lane School

today. What an amazing
journey we've been on

together, creating
memories that will be

with us forever. 

We are very proud of
each and everyone one
of you. Good luck with

everything you do in the
future. 

You are all incredible
individuals, so spread

your wings and fly! 


